
            英語/English  

Important Notice from Sendai City 

Application Deadline for The Special Cash Payment 

(100,000 yen per household member) is 

Wednesday August 26, 2020！ 
（Please make sure to post your application by the due date.） 

 
The City of Sendai is currently accepting applications for the Special Cash 

Payment. Please note that you cannot receive the payment if your 

application is posted after the deadline.  

If you lost your application form or have any questions, please call the 

following number.  

Special Cash Payment Scheme Designated Phone Number 

📞022-302-6434 
【Hours】                 <Weekdays> ８：３０a.m. - ７：００p.m. 

【Languages Available】 Japanese, English, Chinese, Korean, Vietnamese, 

Nepali, Portuguese, Spanish, Thai, Russian,  

Tagalog, Hindi, Indonesian 

＜How to Apply＞                                                       ↓Website                                           

Required Documents to be attached:  

・ Application Form 

・ A copy of your residence card 

・ A copy of a bankbook or cash card 

 Further information is available on the information page of the 

official website of the City of Sendai. 

(https://www.city.sendai.jp/shiminsekatsu/tokubetsukyufu/gaikokujin.html） 

＜Notice Card＞ 

Those who are yet to apply will receive a Notice Card from the City of Sendai 

shown below. Please give your “Form Number” when you call for enquiries.   
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